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Brian Hancock

From: Brian Hancock

Sent: Monday, September 27, 2010 11:59 AM

To: Chatterjee, I. Neel; 'Gray, Thomas'; Avalos, Julio; Sutton, Theresa A.
Subject: Miller v. Facebook & Yeo

Dear Counsel,

As a follow-up to my email to you dated September 22™, please confirm that Facebook will be fully responding to the
Plaintiff’s First Consolidated Discovery Requests, and providing all responsive documentation, by Monday, October 4™,
so as to avoid having to trouble the Court regarding this matter. Since no response was made by you concerning a
proposed protective order, | can only assume that you feel the entry of such an order is unnecessary.

This correspondence, and my correspondence to you dated September 22™, is intended to comply with the “meet and
confer” requirements set forth in Rule 37(a)(1), Fed. R. Civ. P., and Civil Local Rule 37-1(a). If you contend that this
correspondence fails to comply with the aforementioned rules, please provide the basis for your contention and
whatever legal authority you are aware of that supports your contention. If you desire a telephonic “meet and confer”,
please provide a date and time this week where you are available.

Should you have any questions or comments, piease do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Brian D. Hancock, Esq.
Heninger Garrison Davis, LLC
2224 1st Avenue North
Birmingham, AL 35203

(205) 327-9112 (direct)

(205) 326-3336 (office)

(205) 326-3332 (fax)
bdhancock@hgdlawfirm.com

The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for
addressee. The information may also be legally privileged. This transmission is sent in trust, for the sole
purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this transmission in error, any use,
reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete this message and its attachments, if
any.



